
I wanted to write in that I oppose HB2493. I do not believe HB2493 groups professions as HB2493 categorizes 'coaches' in the 
literature. As a coach that adheres to the International Coaching Federation ethics and guidelines, it is not necessary to be subject 
to another governing agency (that also increases the cost for coaches to operate a business). I also have concerns in the broad 
governance of this bill that coaches would need to complete certifications that do not apply to coaches. HB2493 is not good for 
coaches.


